BIRTHS

HILL - Gary and Norma (nee Wright) are proud to announce the arrival of a daughter, Lori Elaine born at the Brantford General Hospital on May 28, 1974. Lori weighed 7 lbs, 7-1/2 oz. She is a sister for Julie, second grandchild for Mr. and Mrs. Norman Wright and fifth grandchild for Mr. and Mrs. Clayborn Hill.

STAATS - Howard and Darlene are pleased to announce the arrival of a daughter, Linda Diane on May 22, 1974 at Brantford General Hospital. Linda weighed 6 lbs. 2 ozs.

DEATHS

FISH-GREENE - At the Brantford General Hospital on Wednesday, May 22, 1974 Minnie Fish-Greene of R. #2, Ohsweken, in her 71st year, dear niece of Charles Bomberry Sr., R. #2, Ohsweken. Rested at her home (River Road) until Friday 1 p.m. then to the Lower Cayuga Longhouse for funeral service. Interment in adjoining cemetery.

THOMAS - At the Hamilton General Hospital on Monday, June 3, 1974, Milton Thomas of R. #2, Ohsweken, in his 22nd year; beloved son of Jacob Thomas, Sr. and the late Doris Keye; dear brother of Jacob Junior, John, Dave, Garfield, Clarence, Mrs. Lloyd (Janis) Anderson Jr., Gene, Darvis, Karen, Dorothy, Donna and Mrs. Charles (Betty) Henry, all of R. #2, Ohsweken. Rested at the home of his father until Thursday 1 p.m. Then to the Onondaga Longhouse for funeral service. Interment in adjoining cemetery.

New Credit Recreation Commission wish to thank everyone for coming out and supporting them at the dance May 31st, which was a great success. The winner of the TV set was Jackie Tobicoe.

* THANK YOU NOTE *

I wish to thank my wife and family, relatives and friends and Rev. Seanor for cards, visits and flowers while I was a patient in Henderson Hospital, Hamilton and West Haldimand Hospital, Hagersville.

Graham King

* THANK YOU CARD *

The family of the late James R. Martin wish to thank friends and relatives for the cards, flowers and donations and acts of kindness during our recent bereavement.

Jim may be gone but to many of us he will always remain.

Wife, Merna and family

PERSONALS....

Mrs. Cassie Staats of R. #6, Hagersville has returned from a 3-week trip to Florida, which included visits to South Carolina, Louisiana, New Orleans, Alabama, Mississippi and the Gulf of Mexico.

Birthday Greetings to Glen Doolittle who celebrated his birthday on June 4th. Love from Glen and Duane.

Mr. Buffy Froman of Ohsweken is out of the Hospital and recuperating at home.

Mr. Ross Hill of R. #6, Hagersville is in the Brantford General Hospital.

The weekend of June 1st, guests at the home of Mrs. Judy D. Martin of R. #6, Hagersville, included Mr. and Mrs. Cameron Davis of Buffalo, N.Y., Mr. and Mrs. Charles Davis of North Collins, N.Y., and children, Charlie Jr., Barbara, Mike, Sandra, Jaquie and Bonnie. Also Beverley and Florence of Buffalo, N.y. dropped in on Sunday for a barbecue.

Don and Barbara Bradley, formerly of Rochester, N.Y. are now residing on the reserve.